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Home Work

Hello everyone
 
On behalf of us all at Wade 
Deacon High School – just 
to say a huge thank you for 
your wonderful support over 
this very challenging period 
for us. We could not have 
managed without you! Thank 
you also for all of the positive 
messages that you have been 
sending in to us which are 
appreciated so much. Please 
keep them coming because 
we love reading them.

We hope that you and your 
families are all keeping well 
and staying safe, of course.

You will have seen from our 
website that we have a huge 
range of resources available 
to all of our students and 
we have been incredibly 
impressed with the work 
that has been completed so 
far and for the support and 
encouragement that you have 
been giving. Again – please 
keep it going!

And of course, social media 
is full of great ideas for 
you and the family to try to 
keep your spirits up. We are 
regularly posting on our main 
Wade Deacon social media 
platforms, but crucially it is 
the individual faculties who 
are being the most creative 

with some fantastic ideas, so 
please make sure you follow 
as many subjects as you can.

You will be aware, no doubt, of Mr Steel and his 
Brain Box Bears who have been entertaining 
the kids with their Daily Maths Teaser. These 
have been bamboozling parents and carers 
more than the kids, we think! Mr S will be 
changing the focus in the coming weeks – but 
don’t rest on your laurels, Ps & Cs, because 
things aint gonna get any easier!
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Isolation Inspiration

Our Maths faculty have set up their own YouTube Channel. If students are struggling with a 
topic, then Maths will create a helpful example for them. They can communicate with teachers 
via Show My Homework or on Instagram. Just search Wade Deacon Maths or type in tiny.
cc?wdmaths

Our English Team have been honing the vocab skills of students with their weekly Word of 
the Week, as well as some great opportunities for creative writing. Check out Ms Archer’s  
Letter of Hope to a Stranger which we think is a fantastic idea. Plus lots of love inspirational 
stuff which we love.
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Top Tips & Awesome Advice

Ideas Inbox

We really love www.kidadl.com which has got some great ideas for activities to do with your 
little cherubs!

There are lots of celeb sessions also that they can check out which are sure to keep them 
entertained.

If Parents & Carers have any 
suggestions for activities 
that we can pass on to our 
students during lockdown 
it would be greatly 
appreciated. 

Please e-mail: marketing@
wadedeacon.co.uk and we 
will include it in our insight 

Contact Corner
You can use the school 
website to get access to 
services.

Students can download office 
from office 365.

If you want  to access Show 
My Homework or School 
Synergy for the first time you 
will have to use your parent 
pins and setup your parent 
account. 

Parent pins have been 
sent home already for both 
systems. If you have already 
registered, then you log in 
with your registered email 
address and password that 
you will have set up. 

If you have any issues please 
email:
ictservicesteam@
wadedeacon.co.uk 

For any general enquiries 
please e mail:
school@wadedeacon.co.uk
or contact us via telephone 
on 0151 423 2721.  Our lines 
are open 8:00am - 12.30am 
Monday to Friday.


